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Dear Ms Smagadi,

 

Re: Consideration of ACCC/C/2010/55

 

Thank you for your letter dated 14
th

 February 2012.

 

In short, we would welcome the Committee’s input in considering the issues at the forthcoming 

meeting. As indicated in our previous letter dated 24
th

 January 2012, it is likely that there will be a 

considerably long period to wait before the Court of Justice of the European Union  (CJEU) is able to 

provide a response to the questions from the Upper Tribunal. In fact, these questions have not yet 

been formally submitted as we are still waiting for the accompanying documents to be agreed 

before the questions are sent to the CJEU. 

 

Yours sincerely,

 
Dr Justin Neal
Head Solicitor
Fish Legal
Eastwood House
6 Rainbow Street
Leominster
HR6 8DQ
01568-620447 fax 614236 
 
Fish Legal (formerly the Anglers' Conservation Association) is a unique, non-profit making 
organisation set up to use the law to fight pollution and other damage to the water environment  - both 
freshwater and marine - and to protect the rights of anglers and angling.
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